
THE ORATORY OF SS. GREGORY AND AUGUSTINE
7230 DALE AVENUE, SAINT LOUIS, MISSOURI, 63117

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS AND SACRAMENTS
THE REVEREND MONSIGNOR C. EUGENE MORRIS, RECTOR

(314) 644-2144, ext. 21 • msgrmorris@gmail.com
Mrs. Donna Mueller, Administrative Assistant
(314) 644-2144, ext. 10 • osgaoffice@gmail.com

www.stlouislatinmass.com

Sunday Missal Service • 1012 Vermont St. • Quincy, Illinois • 800-635-0622 • www.sundaymissal.com •  mawesthoff@aol.com

Todd Grizzle, CFA, AIF

FIDUCIARYADVISORS INC.
REGISTERED INVESTMENT ADVISOR
We Provide Solutions, We Don’t Sell Products

www.fiduciaryadv.com
314-726-5110 • tgrizzle@fiduciaryadv.com

• Financial planning for individuals • 401(k) consulting for employers
• Fee-only (no commissions)• Low cost index investing

FIDUCIARYADVISORS INC.
REGISTERED INVESTMENT ADVISOR

THE HOLY SACRIFICE OF  THE MASS 
SUNDAY MASS:........................ 8:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m.
DAILY MASS:  

Tuesday.................................................... 7:00 a.m. 
Wednesday.............................................. 6:30 p.m.  
Thursday.................................................. 7:00 a.m.       
Friday............................................................ Noon

FIRST FRIDAY AND SATURDAY: 
First Friday of each month:.............................. 7:00 p.m.  
First Saturday of each month:.......................... 8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS
Sundays.......................................... 7:00 -- 7:45 a.m.
Wednesdays....................................5:30 -- 6:15 p.m.
Fridays........................................ 11:00 -- 11:45 a.m.

and Michael B. Dixon, M.D.
Are pleased to welcome

David M. Kraus, M.D.,
314-842-7910

10004 Kennerly Road, Suite 386B, St. Louis, MO
• Following the call of Humanae Vitae
• Supporting life from the moment of conception
• Providing care for general obstetrics and 
gynecology, infertility, tubal reversal, endometriosis

Accepting New Patients!

ST. GERARDOBSTETRICS AND GYNECOLOGY

WELCOME AND THANK YOU 
THE ORATORY OF SS. GREGORY AND AUGUSTINE

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS
FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY TO SERVICE YOUR PARISH!!

IF YOU OR YOUR BUSINESS IS 
INTERESTED IN 

SUPPORTING THIS BULLETIN
PLEASE CONTACT: 

MARK WESTHOFF WITH SUNDAY MISSAL SERVICE AT 
618-772-5090 OR 800-635-0622

HEY, I’M AN 
EMPTY SPACE.

WHY DON’T YOU 
PUT YOUR 

AD HERE!!
CALL MARK AT

618-772-5090 OR 1-800-635-0622

DISCOVER THE CATHOLIC DIFFERENCE
Rely on the Knights of Columbus
to protect your family’s future

Contact me today:
James Ferris

314-276-9316  •  james.ferris@KofC.org

LIFE INSURANCE •  DISABILITY INSURANCE •  LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE  •  RETIREMENT ANNUITIES

MY RAISED GARDEN 
we strive to grow the joy of small-space gardening!
myraisedgarden.com. 
pwkelly10@gmail.com

417-695-0715.
Landscaping Too!!

MY RAISED GARDEN 
we strive to grow the joy of small-space gardening!
myraisedgarden.com. 
pwkelly10@gmail.com

417-695-0715.
Landscaping Too!!

Helen Gelhot, M.D.

Advanced Wellness
Internal Medicine
314.576.0094



FROM THE RECTOR  
The infinite mercy of God should be a constant source of contemplation for us as we navigate our lives of faith in this world. 
The Epistle from St. Peter reminds us of the temptations that are present in the world and the strength to resist comes only 
from Christ. We are all too aware of the times we succumb to temptation and must again return to God, beg His forgiveness 
and rejoice in His Divine Mercy. As often as we might fall, Our Lord is always there to pick us up if we are able to remain 
steadfast and constant. Our Savior manifests His desire to save us and raise us up through the parable in our Gospel from St. 
Luke. The Lord goes after the Lost Sheep and each time we stray the Good Shepherd is there to bring us back to the fold.  
These images provide content for reflection but should also motivate us to strive mightily to always remain with the Lord.  
The constancy required for the journey of faith is not easy to achieve, but through His mercy and grace all things are indeed 
possible. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
IN GRATITUDE 
It is hard to believe that one year has come and gone since 
the arrival of the Oratory here at Saint Luke the Evangelist. 
This year has truly been one of grace and favor as our 
community has grown in numbers. Every weekend as I see 
new faces in the congregation, I thank God for the work of 
the Oratory and the privilege to serve as the Rector.  Our 
growth in numbers at both Masses has allowed us a clear 
measure of stability here. We have been able to begin a 
cooperative for our home-schooling families. The Knights 
of Columbus have established a council and we have been 
able to form an Altar and Rosary Society.  We have been 
able to continue the good work of our CCD program and 
also continue to provide assistance to our families who are 
blessed with newborn babies. I anticipate that the years to 
come will only bring more of God’s blessings upon us. Let 
us continue to pray for the success of the Oratory; let us 
commit to its stability through our presence at Holy Mass 
and our generosity to the community.  Final, let us always 
give fitting glory and praise to the Holy Trinity and our 
Blessed Lady for the blessings upon us and pray for the 
continued intercession of Ss. Gregory and Augustine. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++  

4 JULY 2019 
Mass for the celebration our nation’s independence this 4th 
of July will be at the normal time of 7 am.  Please pray 
for a safe and joyful day as we celebrate the blessings of our 
freedom. May God bless America! 
+++++++++++++++++++++++  

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY  
This project, which we began last fall, has not been 
forgotten. The Pictorial Directory is still in progress. 
However, it was a larger project than I anticipated, and I 
wasn’t able to complete my parts of the directory as your 
Rector. However, this has presented an opportunity for 
those newly registered families and other members of the 
community who have not done so yet, to have their 
pictures taken. We will take pictures on Sunday, 30 
June and Sunday, 7 July after the 11:30 am Mass.  
Pictures will be taken in the back of Church. If you are 

interested in having your picture taken, please send an 
email to the Oratory at osgaoffice@gmail.com.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++  

COFFEE HOUR 
The Coffee Hour after the 11:30 am Holy Mass has been a 
wonderful opportunity for fellowship for the Oratory. As 
our first year in our new location quickly approaches, we 
have also been blessed with growth at both the Sunday 
Masses.  There has been discussion about the best way to 
continue to provide opportunities for fellowship while 
recognizing the growth at both Holy Masses and the time 
and effort required to have coffee hour each Sunday. With 
both of these goods in mind, the following will 
take place in the next several months regarding 
coffee hour: 1) For the month of June we will continue 
to have coffee hour after the 11:30 am Mass.  2) For the 
months of July and August, coffee hour will be held on the 
4th Sunday of the month after the 11:30 am Holy Mass. 3) 
Beginning in September we will have coffee hour twice a 
month: the 2nd Sunday of each month will be after the 8:00 
am Holy Mass and the 4th Sunday of each month will be 
after the 11:30 am Holy Mass. It is hoped that this 
arrangement will allow everyone to take advantage of the 
opportunities to get to know their fellow parishioners 
better. So too, this arrangement will more evenly 
distribute the responsibilities for preparing for and 
cleaning up after the coffee hour.  I want to take this 
opportunity to thank all those who have assisted with the 
11:30 coffee hour. In advance, I am grateful to those who 
will be assisting with the 8:00 am coffee hour. Please feel 
free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may 
have.   
+++++++++++++++++++++++  

PILGRIM VIRGIN STATUE SCHEDULE  
6/9 - 6/16 Catalano 6/16 - 6/23 Kenney 
6/23 - 6/30 Petrick 6/30 - 7/7 Raymond 
7/7 - 7/14 Gelhot 7/14 - 7/21Schuett 
 
 
 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Attention ladies of the parish! The Oratory of Ss. 
Gregory and Augustine hopes to begin an Altar & Rosary 
Society. The purpose of this group is to help take care of 
our parish and its many needs. Such responsibilities would 
include cleaning the Church, washing altar cloths, keeping 
necessary items in stock. In cooperation with the 
Hospitality Committee, the Altar Society would also 
participate in organizing social hour after Masses and 
funeral luncheons, etc. Once created, meetings would be 
held every few months, depending on the liturgical season 
and the needs of the Oratory.  The more ladies who 
participate the lighter the work load will be. The need for 
such a society reflects the continued growth and prosperity 
of the Oratory. If you are interested in learning more 
about this group, please contact Erin Turntine 
at whteroses@hotmail.com or (314)856-5340.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++ 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL  
Thank you to all the men who expressed interest in joining 
our new council or who have transferred to this new 
council. There are still several steps remaining in order to 
officially establish our council here at the Oratory, but this 
interest thus far is excellent. Please continue to consult the 
bulletin for further updates and information regarding 
upcoming events. For information about joining this 

council or transferring to this council, please 
contact Joseph Miller at 314-660-8587 or by 
email: joseph1971miller@yahoo.com. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++ 

FRESH OR FROZEN MEALS FOR THE CHAMBERS 
FAMILY  
Please help us welcome Wesley and Jessica Chambers to 
the Oratory of Ss. Gregory and Augustine. Not only are 
they new parishioners, but they are also expecting their 
first child. Wesley and Jessica have been living in the area 
for two years and do not have family nearby to help with 
this transition into BABYLAND! We've always been very 
supportive of our new mothers, so all our seasoned 
families are encouraged and exhorted to pitch in with some 
meal preparation for this couple.  The link for their meal 
calendar is below with all the instructions.  Please contact 
Carla Filla at fillacarla@gmail.com or 636-579-
0208. https://www.TakeThemAMeal.com/QEQH8149 
+++++++++++++++++++++++ 

UP COMING EVENTS 
•! 5 July: First Friday 
•! 6 July: First Saturday 
•! 28 July: Coffee Hour after the 11:30 am Holy Mass 
 
 
 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday, 30 June – Third Sunday after Pentecost 
 8:00 am – Pro Populo 
 11:30 am – Eleanor Moran Family   
 

Tuesday, 2 July – Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 7:00 am – Eleanor Moran Family   
 

Wednesday, 3 July – St. Irenaeus, bishop & martyr 
 6:30 pm – Eleanor Moran Family 
 

Thursday, 4 July – Feria 
 7:00 am – Eleanor Moran Family   
 

Friday, 5 July – Sacred Heart of Jesus 
               12 Noon – Eleanor Moran Family   
               7:00 pm – Eleanor Moran Family   
 

Saturday, 6 July – Immaculate Heart of Mary 
               8:00 am – Eleanor Moran Family   
 

Sunday, 7 July – Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 
 8:00 am – Pro Populo 
 11:30 am – Eleanor Moran Family   
 

SERVERS’ SCHEDULE 
 

June 30th – Third Sunday after Pentecost 
•! 8:00 am – John & Eli Colton 
•! 11:30 am – Ryan Lavery, Austin Jackson, Lance Lavery, 
Carlo Carapella, Peter Armstrong  

 

July 7th – Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 
•! 8:00 am – Joseph & Anthony Dixon 
•! 11:30 am – Cameron Ackerman, John Armstrong, Phillip 
Petrick, Bern Armstrong, Simon Wisniewski 
 

July 14th – Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 
•! 8:00 am – Anthony Jones, Caleb Colton 
•! 11:30 am – Gregory Grizzle, Austin Jackson, Lance 
Lavery, Luke Lavery Peter Armstrong 

 

July 21st – Sixth Sunday after Pentecost 
•! 8:00 am – Joseph & Anthony Dixon 
•! 11:30 am – Ryan Lavery, Cameron Ackerman, Tommy 
Lattenzi, Carlo Carapella, Giambattista Carapella 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Our Lady of Walsingham, intercede for us who have recourse to thee! 

Ss. Gregory and Augustine, pray for us! 
!
!

Third Sunday  After Pentecost 30 June 2019


